
From: Lisa Drolet <lisadrolet@icloud.com> 
Date: Fri, Apr 2, 2021 at 12:40 PM 
Subject: Placards 
To: <Ellab8501@gmail.com> 
 
 
Good morning  
I am writing this morning to address the placard issue 
My husband and I are born and raised Nh residents 
We retired to Florida and return to NH for 5 months from May to October. We chose to live in 
Seabrook during that time to spend time with our children and grandchildren and be near the 
beach. 
My husband is an entertainer and performs in the area for the summer. 
He has been the opening act at the half shell for the past 6 years. We stay at Twin Brooks 
Campground and chose the location because it is near the beach. We are fully vaccinated and 
have been told by the CDC that we will neither spread nor become infected. 
We are hoping to get our beach passes this year even if it’s done differently. Alternating days, no 
overnight parking etc 
At Twin Brooks we are a seasonal park with an age range of 50-85 with people similar to 
ourselves who have come and enjoyed the area for some over 20 years. Access to parking has 
been key to that and we’re hopeful that can resume 
Thank you for allowing us to weigh in as you consider your decision 
Sincerely Ron and Lisa Drolet 
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